
 

 

 

Invitation Letter for ‘Korea-Singapore Smart ICT Business Partnership’  
 

 

Dear Esteemed Fellows, 

 

On behalf of Ministry of Science and ICT and National IT Industry Promotion Agency 

of Korea (NIPA), we are pleased to invite you to this upcoming event of ‘Korea-

Singapore Smart ICT Business Partnership’ on July 13, 2018 at Singapore 

Intercontinental Hotel, Singapore. 

 

At the event, there will be a number of Smart City and Education related technology 

demonstration and hands-on experience, along with business matching program with 

Korean leading companies and Singapore and neighborhood counties in concerned 

industries. Both Ministers of Singapore and Korea in Science and ICT area will attend 

to congratulate the event. Please see attached invitation document for the details. 

 

We will be delighted to have you in this event and your participation will contribute 

greatly to enrich the event. Looking forward to seeing you in Singapore. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Mr. Deuk Jung Kim 

Vice President 

International Cooperation Division 

National IT Industry Promotion Agency 
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